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Mr. Kevin Lyon served as the Kenai Peninsula Borough Project Manager for 

the Seward Middle School building project.  His ability to keep the 

educational interests of students uppermost and the well-organized 

manner in which all phases proceeded made his role in bringing about this 

new school for the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District not just 

commendable, but invaluable. 

 

Kevin’s boundless energy, high standards and unflagging work ethic are 

apparent when visiting the Seward Middle School facility.  From the first 

stages of putting together the educational specifications with the Building 

Advisory Committee, to the final inspection of the building prior to student 

occupancy, Kevin’s focus and determination kept this complex and often 

difficult project on time and within budget. 

 

In addition to the myriad of duties involved with the construction of a new 

school, Kevin also worked with students and faculty orienting them to their 

new school, problem-solved with various user groups, and kept the 

community and press updated with all developments as they occurred. 

 

It is with sincere gratitude for this tireless work for the students of our 

district that the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District Board of 

Education recognizes Mr. Kevin Lyon as a Golden Apple recipient. 
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